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DELEGATED CORRESPONDENT ANNOUNCEMENT 2019-02 
January 9, 2019 

IRS to resume Transcript Service 

Effective January 7th, 2019 the IRS has resumed processing 4506T requests. 

Effective immediately, FCM is reinstating the requirement for tax transcripts in accordance with 

its currently published guidelines for all programs.  

 


